
12/12/2018 

MRS Michelle Wilkinson 
2A / 10 Hilltop CRES 
Fairlight NSW 2094 
designercushions@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1708 - 197 Sydney Road FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

The proposed development of the site for short term high density boarding house 
accommodation is on an excessive scale with 75 boarding rooms planned and is not 
acceptable. A limit of 12 boarding rooms would be more acceptable.
There are insufficient car parking spaces available for the tenants.
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